
From: Kowalski, Richard [mailto:Rick.Kowalski@arcadis-us.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 9:56 AM 
To: Crawford, Jeffrey (DEM) 
Cc: Pallister, Donna 
Subject: RE: Springfield Street report 
 
We are scheduled to complete site monitoring next week.  The CO2 exceedances were 
in the Middle school gym and the elementary school elevator, so these readings may 
have been due to timing of the readings relative to high occupancy occurrences for 
these facilities.  We will evaluate the new data immediately and advise you if any actions 
are needed.   
 
Richard G. Kowalski, CPG, LSP, CHMM 
ARCADIS U.S., Inc 
 


